
Orange Coast College EOPS/CARE is sponsoring the ADOPT-A-FAMILY PROGRAM 2016

What is the Adopt-A-Family Program? 
This Program was designed to help low income single parent families during the Winter Holiday Season. These single parents are full time students at OCC who are choosing to better their lives and the lives of their children with the attainment of an education. As a result, we raise money to purchase food, supplies and gifts for these students and their children. In addition, some of the families are personally adopted by individuals, organizations, and other groups on and off campus. 

How do we raise funds?
EOPS/CARE sponsor’s an Opportunity Drawing, where staff, faculty and fellow students can purchase tickets (all monies go directly to the adopt-a-family program).  

How can YOU Help?
· Purchase Opportunity Drawing Tickets (Must be purchased by 11/17) 1st Prize = $500 Visa Gift Card
2nd Prize = 2 hour Duffy Boat ride & $50 Duke’s HB gift card
3rd Prize = 2 Disneyland tickets 
plus many more prizes…

· Make a cash/check donation (checks payable to the OCC Foundation and in MEMO section write Adopt-A-Family) Please place checks in Tracy Heffelman’s mailbox or bring to the EOPS office (Watson hall 4th Floor room 456—or call and we will pick it up).
· Adopt-A-Family…
[bookmark: _GoBack]It is easier than you think. Each family completes a wish form and we supply you or your group with all of their information. This process is anonymous. 

For some of these families, this is their only support during the Holiday Season and we appreciate all of the kindness and generosity that we receive yearly from Orange Coast College and its staff, faculty, students and administrators. 

Who can you contact for Adopt-A-Family information?

Tracy Heffelman 				Shannon O’Neal
EOPS/CARE Specialist 			EOPS/CARE Specialist
Watson Hall 4th Floor			Watson Hall 4th Floor
(714) 432-5173				(714) 432-5817
